
 

I consider that the plans should take into account neighbour hood planning. 

Small development sites can be identified by local groups as either suitable or unsuitable. Local 
groups are the experts in this area (Good Growth Policy GG2) 

many communities are already preparing  neighbourhood plans. It is vital that they are recognised 
and given proper attention. 

Local groups have done valuable work on infrastructure projects.( Cross Rail 2) This work should 
not be wasted. 

 

Tony Kane 

Merton 

 


